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The retrospective study: “Para-aortic lymph node involvement should not be a 

contraindication to resection of pancreatic ductal adenocarcinoma” has been 

approved by the review board of the Department of HPB and Liver Transplant 

Surgery, Queen Elizabeth Hospital.  

 
 
Yours sicenrely  
N. Chatzizacharias, MD, PhD, FRCS, FACS 


